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07.09.2022 
 
Re: Year 1 History   
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Our History unit in Autumn one is all about what school and life has been like for our grandparents. To 
support this learning, Year 1 children will be inviting their grandparents into school to share their 
experiences. We will also be asking for any photographs or memorabilia to be brought into school to 
be shared with the class. 
 
Please see the dates below.  
 
Monday 12th September at 2.30pm – grandparents are invited into the year 1 classrooms to answer 
questions on what school was like. Grandparents are encouraged to bring any photographs or 
memorabilia from their school days.  
 
Monday 19th September – children to bring photographs of their grandparents houses when they were 
young. This could be anything that shares a glimpse of what homes were like and how they have 
changed. If any grandparents have any old irons, kettles or phones please bring for the children to 
share. 
 
Monday 26th September – children to bring in an old letter, envelope or telephone from when their 
grandparents were young.  
 
Monday 3rd October at 2.30pm – grandparents will be invited to play Dominos with the children. 
Grandparents to bring any old toys from when they were little. 
 
Monday 10th October – children will be discussing the first moon landing and looking at videos in 
school. Children to have spoken with their grandparents prior to this date about what they remember 
about it; did they watch it on TV, where were they etc. 

 
We understand that bringing in old photographs, memorabilia or toys might not be possible for all 
children so please just bring in and share what is possible. 
 
We thank you for your support and looking forward to seeing everyone soon.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss French, Mrs Brown and Miss Hennigan 
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